South

Florida v
Regional A3 4
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Council :
February 5, 2015

Mr. Dennis F. O’Shea, General Counsel
Stiles Corporation

301 Las Olas Boulevard

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

RE: New River Center Florida Quality Development (FQD) - Notification of Proposec Change (NOPC)
which seeks the removal of a specific portion of land (Parcel C) of the New River Center Plat

Dear Mr. O’Shea:

The South Florida Regional Planning Council (SFRPC) has reviewed the Notice of Proposed Change (NOPC)
submitted on behalf of Stiles Corporation on February 2, 2015. Council staff's review is based on $.380.06(19),
Florida Statutes (Fla. Stat.) and the Strategic Regional Policy Plan for South Florida (SRPP,.

Council staff also noted that proposed changes would not create any new or additional adverse impacts to
regional resources or facilities identified by the SRPP. The SFRPC has no objections to the modifications
proposed in this application.

Please feel free to contact me at jmurley@sfrpc.com or 954-985-4416 if you have any questions or require
additional assistance.

s F. Murley
scutive Director

3440 Hollywood Boulevard, Suite 140, Hollywood, Florida 33021
Broward (954) 985-4416, State (800) 985-4416
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